
CHRISTMAS 
HOLIDAYS IN 
BUDAPEST OFFICE

22.12.2013 weekend closed

24.-27.12.2013 holiday closed
28.-29.12.2013 weekend closed

01.01.2014 holiday closed

Dear customers,

please be informed about the festive season 
schedule in Budapest office:

21.12.2013 working day open

23.12.2013 working day open

30.-31.12.2013 working day open

02.-03.01.2014 working day open

Austromar and all staff wish you Merry 
Christmas & Happy New Year.

Many thanks for all your support.

Austromar
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This Newsletter was published on December 6th, 2013.
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